March 24, 1985

0. Mamalai

Office of Forests
P.0.Box 5055

Boroko, Papua New Guinea

Dear Mr. Mamalai:

Thank you very much for your letter of 27 February
which carried positive response to our request of Albizia
Falcataria seeds. Regarding your querry about import permit,
I can tell you it is not essential as long as inspection
certificate is enclosed in the consignment of the seeds.

On receipt of the seeds, we will immediately plant them
for experiment and after evaluating its adaptation to the
soil and environment, we will send a purchase order. We are

looking forward to receive the seeds and the reference materials

you have promised.

Best Regards,

-~
Emnetu Tesfay A—/‘ (esl :
Digranesv. 15 !
4000 Stavanger
Norway




